Audrey Anne Mercredi

The time for closure is long overdue.

The family of Audrey Anne Mercredi will be holding a Celebration of Life on August 20™ at the
Yellowknife Multiplex parking lot between 4:00 pm to 8:00 pm so family and friends can say
their final goodbyes and celebrate the life of Audrey A. Mercredi (1948-2019).

Audrey didn’t want a service of any kind but public demand is such that we feel this is
necessary so everyone can have some semblance of closure. This has been a difficult time for
everyone who knew and loved her, and we feel this will allow everyone on opportunity to close
this chapter in their lives. As we live in difficult times these days, we ask everyone attending

to adhere to standard social distancing rules and hygiene practices. We would also ask that
people with surnames that start with the letters A to M to please attend between 4:00 pm and
6:00 pm and people with surnames between N to Z to attend between 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm in
order to keep numbers down to acceptable Phase 2 levels so that people won't be rushed and
can socialize and share memories and stories with those in attendance. A sign in / memory
book will be on site along with other factions connected to the spirit and life of Audrey. She will
be interned with her beloved husband Eugen H. Mercredi on August 2157 in a private ceremony.
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